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To,

Carla Bruney,

Associate Manager,

Customer Relations,
Dream Workz Techno Center,

California
11 July 2012
Dear Ms Carla,

Dream Workz is pleased to inform you that your promotion from the post of Associate Manager to General Manager of the company with immediate effect from July 11, 2012, with monthly basic salary of $40,000. From now you will have to handle the California Branch independently. You will now report directly to the Managing Director.

The Company recognizes the excellent contribution done by your hard work, sincerity, diligence and commitment to the organization. Your pleasant manners and motivating nature has always been a quotable example for all other employees.

The Company is confident of your continuous success contributing to Company’s rise along with your professional growth.

Please sign the copy of this letter as a token of your acceptance for this offer.

Congratulations and Best Wishes!

Warm Regards,

Yours faithfully,

Daniel Williamson,

Managing Director

Dream Workz Techno Center,
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